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UPDATE: February 3, 2021 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Vaccine Update 

Our first round of vaccine distribution on January 21, 2021 completed with great turnout and 
success! Our vaccine liaison with CVS Pharmacy is confirmed they will come to our community 
Thursday, February 11 from 10am-3pm to conduct our second dose of vaccination 
administration. This will include all residents and staff for whom we have signed consent 
completed. As stated in our prior update, there will be a third vaccination date, March 4, 2021 
to ensure any new move-ins or newly hired staff are protected. Presently we have the majority 
of consents already in, but will continue to reach out to you if we still do not have them on file.  
Note: If you received a consent by DocuSign and have not completed it, please do that now! 
 
We have devoted significant effort to assure our community is at or near the front of the line to 
offer this vaccine to our residents and staff as a significant tool in protecting all from Covid-19. 
Also, as advised by CDC and public health, we continue our vigilance in maintaining proactive 
testing, sanitation, and enhanced safety protocols implemented to this point.  
 
We will keep you updated in the coming days and weeks once we receive the scheduled dates, 
and remain grateful for your support. 


